


 

 

Universal design delivers housing that is more liveable for the entire population, including 
young and growing families, people of all ages who experience temporary injury or illness, 
those with mobility, visual or cognitive impairments, and the growing aging population.  
If you are interested in specific Kāinga Ora requirements related to universal design, these 
are available on our website at https://kaingaora.govt.nz/en NZ/publications/build-partner-
publications/design-guidelines/  
 
In 2022/23, 19 percent of the total number of eligible new build Kāinga Ora homes met full 
universal design standards, and 20 percent in 2023/24.  
 
As well as building homes, Kāinga Ora works with funding agencies (including the Ministry 
of Social Development and ACC) to modify existing properties to meet the individual 
needs of our customers. As at 31 January 2025, there were 15,828 Kāinga Ora homes 
with modifications, such as ramps and handrails. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

pp  
 
Rachel Kelly  
Manager Government Services  

 
 
 
  




